
 

For Local 8 Members at Pierce County Housing Authority 
October 16, 2024 

   

Reminder: Membership Meetings 
 

There will be two upcoming membership meetings on Thursday, October 17th! 
 
Meeting Times: 
 

• 12:00 PM 
• 4:30 PM 
 

Location: 
Building B 
 
These meetings are a great opportunity for you to: 
 

• Meet and talk to your union representative 
• Ask questions and discuss any concerns 
• Get a copy of your contract 
• Connect with your fellow union members 
 

And to make it even better—pizza will be provided! 
 
Whether you're able to attend during lunch or after work, I look forward to seeing you 
at one of the meetings.  
 
 



Questions? Contact your Union Representative, Valarie Peaphon, 
at valarie@opeiu8.org! 

 

 

  

 
 

mailto:valarie@opeiu8.org

